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From: Martin S. Friedman
To: Kyesha Mapp
Cc: John Hoy ; Patrick Flynn ; Christie H. Kincaid; Jared Deason
Subject: UIF (Sanlando) Territory Amendment
Date: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 4:03:23 PM

Kyesha,
            You have asked that I expand upon the financial burden/hardship that will the Utility
(and subsequently the 111 or so lot owners in the new territory) will incur if the Utility is
required to file the documentation required by Rule 25-30.565, F.A.C. That Rule requires a
substantial number of financial schedules and detailed statements relating to the Sanlando
system as a whole, which serves approximately 10,172 water customers throughout an
expansive service area. Many of the required schedules are similar to those filed in a file and
suspend rate case, and the cost to satisfy the Rule requirements would probably reach
$10,000. And to exacerbate the problem, the information that is derived from that
documentation  would have no bearing on the cost recovery from there 111 lots of the cost of
extending lines to serve them. The Utility’s proposal is for the 111 customers that benefit
from the line extension to pay the cost of the extension. The new customer base upon
connection of all properties is about a 1% increase in the Utility’s customer base, certainly an
immaterial increase.
            In addition to the needless financial burden/hardship, as I pointed out previously,
Commission precedence does not require compliance with the Rule in circumstances such as
this. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. Regards, Marty
 
MARTIN S. FRIEDmAN, EsQ.
Shareholder

766 North Sun Drive
Suite 4030
Lake Mary, FL 32746
T: 407.830.6331
F: 407.878.2178
C: 407.310.2077
mfriedman@ff-attorneys.com
Facebook | ff-attorneys.com

 
Notice: This email message, and any attachments hereto, contains confidential information that is legally
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not review, transmit, convert to hard copy, copy, use or
disseminate this email or any attachments to it.  If you have received this email in error, please notify us
immediately by return mail or by telephone at (407) 830-6331   and delete the original and all copies of this
transmission, including any attachments. Thank you.
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